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I oppose this legislation for many reasons: grossly inadequate infrastructure which 

includes roads as well as the Boone Bridge, the current existence of developable 

land within the UGB and the destruction of the Rural Reserve.  We all suffered 

through the creation of those boundaries and this is a slippery slope to their 

destruction. 

 

Please do not let this legislation pass.  Please be respectful of the residents of this 

area and do the right thing which is what you, as our representatives, are charged 

with doing. 


